
Partner Frank Walwyn Congratulates Newly Appointed

Superior Court of Justice Judge Phillip Sutherland

March 4, 2015

Partner Frank Walwyn congratulates Phillip Sutherland, a former Canadian Association of Black Lawyers (CABL) President, who was

appointed a Judge of the Superior Court of Justice, assigned to Newmarket. Frank is a Past President of CABL. 

Read the article here.
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